
 

 

JUMPING VICTORIA STRATHMERTON DRILLING JUNIOR AND 

YOUNG RIDER  

JULY SQUAD CLINIC   

COVID-19 RESTRICTIONS  

Equestrian Victoria members are encouraged to act responsibly by not attending 

events or other equestrian activities if:  

• You are in the lockdown postcodes 

• You feel unwell, or are showing symptoms such as runny nose, fever, cough, sore 

throat or breathing difficulties; and/or 

• You have been in close contact with someone who has coronavirus (COVID-19). 

If you have come into contact with someone who has the virus or you are concerned you 

may be infected, please call the Coronavirus Hotline on 1800 675 398.  

 

Venue  

Riders must try to minimise the amount of time spent at the centre and maintain social 

distancing and hygiene guidelines as recommended by DHHS.  

Hand sanitiser will be provided at bathrooms and highly populated areas.  

It is highly encouraged, that if you feel the need for extra precautions such as gloves, 

masks, etc you bring your own.  

Water for horses – Riders and parents should provide their own bucket (and water is 

possible) where this is not possible, the use of disposable gloves is recommended.  

 

Wash Bays  

Access to wash bays will be limited. Hand sanitiser will be provided and must be used before 

and after the use of the wash bay.  

It is highly advised squad members bring their own bucket and sponge to wash down 

their horses.  

 

Social Distancing  

Riders must try to minimise the amount of time spent at the centre and maintain social 

distancing and hygiene guidelines as recommended by DHHS.  

Please maintain a distance of 1.5m minimum with anybody outside your residential 

address.  

Parents/Guardians wanting to watch their child’s lesson must adhere to social distancing and 

hygiene guidelines as recommended by DHHS. They must remain outside the arena at 1.5m 

minimum apart.  

Parents/Guardians must not stand by the coach.  


